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 Black, White and Red Day 
Tomorrow is Southcoates Primary Academy’s third annual Black, White and Red Day 
hosted by Hull FC Foundation. Children are invited to come to school wearing black, 
white and/or red sports kit in support of our local rugby teams. Throughout the day, 
children will engage in a range of activities led by Hull FC sports coaches and players. 
In previous years, this event has proved to be highly energetic and enjoyable for all 

children. Please ensure that children wear appropriate footwear (trainers) and 
suncream as all events take place outside.  

James Reckitt Book Awards                                                                                                    
On Tuesday, eight of our Year 6 pupils attended the James Reckitt Book Awards as 
part of the Big Malarkey Festival. These pupils have all read five books by different 

authors over the past 5 months. During this time, the pupils have taken part in 
workshops and talks with some of the authors. The Book Awards were the final part 

of this reading challenge and although their favourite author (Jenny Pearson - 
Grandpa Frank's Great Big Bucket List) didn't win this year, our children enjoyed 

reading all of the books.  



Summer Term Dates 

Thursday 22nd June:  Black, White and Red Day 

     Y4 IntoUniversity Careers in Action workshop 

Friday 23rd June:  Y6 at Big Malarky in East Park 

Monday 26th June:  KS1 Trip to East Park 

Wednesday 28th June: Y6 London visit 

Friday 30th June:  Summer Fair 

Tuesday 4th July:  6M IntoUniversity Secondary Transition Workshop 

Wednesday 5th July:  6W IntoUniversity Secondary Transition Workshop 

(To be confirmed)  Parents’ Evening - KS1 and KS2 results and Early Years   
     Annual Reports available 

w/b Monday 10th July: Y6 transition days to secondary through the week 

     Internal transition - 2 days of children moving to new classes 

Monday 17th July:  Y5/6 Concert Performance 

Friday 21st July:  Y6 Leavers Performance 

Friday 21st July:  Last day of the school year. 

Wednesday 6th September: School reopens for children after the summer holiday. 

NEU Strike Action 5th and 7th July 
You may have noticed that the National Education Union have announced two further strike days 
for this academic year. I hope to be able to send a letter before the end of the week that will give 

clarification on how this will affect classes. Thank you for your patience.  

Opening Ceremony and Sports Day 
Thank you for your attendance at the opening ceremony and sports days last week. It really is 
great to have so many people on site to enjoy the children’s performances, thank you for your 

continued support. 

Science Dome 
Years 5 and 6 had a visit from the Science Dome last week! 

Year 5 explored space and Year 6 learned about natural  
selection and evolution.  

Thankfully the hall was just big enough!  


